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Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

ANDREA STEWART-COUSINS  December 24, 2014

"As we celebrate this joyous season of hope and renewal, I would like to wish those who

celebrate, a very Merry Christmas. Now is the time of year when we join with friends, family

and loved ones so that we can truly appreciate our many blessings. It is my deepest wish that

the spirit of this season will last well beyond the Christmas holiday and that we may all

enter the new year dedicated to helping each other build a stronger, more compassionate

and hopeful community."


